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Letter No. 78-4To: All County Welfare Directors 

MEDI-CAL CARD PRODUCTION — SEPTEMBER MONTH OF ELIGIBILITY

This letter is to inform you that because of the possibility of a postal 
workers' strike this month, the September Medi-Cal cards were released 
earlier than usual. In order to expedite the card mailing, not all 
county handpull and change of address requests were completed.

Hopefully, it will not be necessary to release the cards early again 
next month; however, counties should make every effort to minimize 
handpull requests for the October card production.

We appreciate your cooperation. Please direct any questions to the 
Medi-Cal field representatives.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Barbara V. Carr for
Doris Z. Soderberg, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Field Representatives

Expiration Date: October 31, 1978




